
From: Saramol2
To: ST. ReculatorvCounsel
Subject: Regulation #16A-724
Date: Sunday, July 22, 2018 1:44:36 PM

Dear who it may concern,

In regards to Regulation #16A-724 (IRRC #3203) I disagree with the increase of the biennial license renewal fee.
Going from $75 to $200 is an unreasonably high increase. Continuing education classes are already hundreds of
dollars, along with buying liability insurance yearly. I love my career beyond words, but this increase in renewal is
very discouraging when we work in a career field that is very inconsistent a lot of times. I struggle to keep my head
above the water half of the year even with working 3 different massage jobs.
I understand there is also a struggle on your end, but the explanation you are providing in this letter is hard to
understand and not very detailed. If prices must be raised, please consider making a smaller increase.

Thank you,
Sara Monfre

Sent from my iPhone
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